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Hydro-Québec to inspect some of its transmission lines 
in the Outaouais and Laurentians regions

The Hydro-Québec helicopter will fly over several 

regions. 

Residents of the Outaouais and Laurentians could well see a 
helicopter in the sky during the week of February 1 9, 2024. 
Hydro-Québec will be carrying out thermographic inspections 
of some of its transmission lines. 

The purpose of the inspection is to identify and replace 
certain transmission line components that, over time, are 
more likely to cause service interruptions due to failure. 

The operation is part of Hydro-Québec's priority to improve 
the quality and reliability of its power transmission network, 
which comprises over 11,5,000 km of lines. 

The helicopter that will be criss-crossing the skies could 
therefore linger on certain components of the transmission lines, which might seem odd to observers not familiar with the 
operation. 

The helicopter inspection could take place over two or three days, depending on weather conditions. 

More specifically, a line inspection is planned in the following regions: 

City of Gatineau 

MRC Vallée-de-la-Gatineau 

• Denholm

• Law

MRC des Collines-de-l'Outaouais 



• Chelsea

• L'Ange-Gardien

• La Pêche

• Pontiac

MRC de Papineau 

• Bowman

• Val-des-Bois

MRC d'Argenteuil 

• Lachute

City of Mirabel 

MRC de La RiVière-du-Nord 

• Saint-Jérôme

MRC d'Antoine-Labelle 

• Notre-Dame-du-Laus

Residents can obtain additional information by calling the lnfoProjet line at 1 800 465-1 521, ext. 6022. 


